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United States Nuclear Regulatory Comission
Attention: Document Control Desk t

Wishington, DC 20555

Re: Nine Mile Point - Un . (
Oocket No. 50-410 l

NPF.69
I

I
Gentlemen *

In our letter dated June 22, 1988 that was submitted in response
Inspection Report 50-410/88-10, Niagara Mohawk stated that two course i

covering "pneumatics" and "valves" would be offered by October 1, 1983. These i
'cotirses are part of Instrumentation and Control (!&C) Technicians Initial

Training. The vendor with whom we contracted to present these courses will j
not be able to comence training until later in the month of October or early 1

November, 1983. Therefore, our schedule has been revised to have !&C Initial !
Training fully implemented by November, 1988. i

!

Very truly yours. |
|

N!AGARA M0 HAWK POWER CORPORATION

LAu AL
J/ . L. Willis
General Superintendent
Nuclear Generation j

JtW/SKA/cla
(1453 C)

xc: Regional Administrator, Region ! [
Mr. W. A. Cook, Sr. Resident Inspector i
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